Imagine living outside, alone on the streets this winter with no blankets, coats, or anything to keep out the cold. This is reality for many people in the world without homes. By donating fleece, you can help these people in need stay warm during the winter.

Fleece for the Freeze accepts all kinds of fleece in any shape or form.



Donate old fleece jackets, shirts, pants, or even your own fuzzy blankets.

We will turn all of these donations into warm fleece blankets for the homeless women and children at Bethany House Shelter.

If you do not have any fleece or don't want to give it up, please feel free to donate money to us so that we can buy our own. Checks can be made out to Jody Siegel with Fleece for the Freeze in the memo.

Thanks in advance from the Chavurah Group of Shayna Siegel, Dylan Stone, Spencer Briller, Ryan Levy, Juliet Ganz, and Max Kulberg.

If You have any questions, contact Jody Siegel at 631-629-6686.